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Feedback on proposals for revision to the Victorian Perinatal Data Collection for 1 July 2024
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	Feedback on Proposal for revision to the Victorian Perinatal Data Collection (VPDC) from 1 July 2024

	

	OFFICIAL


[bookmark: _Toc440566509][bookmark: _Hlk41913885]
[bookmark: _Hlk66275438]Use this form to provide comments and other feedback on the Proposals for revisions to the Victorian Perinatal Data Collection, effective for births from 1/7/2024. Provide as much detail as possible to convey your views clearly. 
· Discuss these Proposals with your clinical colleagues and software support team. 
· Consider whether you already collect the information, and if so, in what format, and what changes you would need to make to adapt to the proposed change. 
· If you believe the proposed change will create additional work, or complexity, or if the information sought is not gathered at your health service, or using your existing information system, please let us know. 
Your feedback is valued and will help in deciding the final changes.
For your reference, the current VPDC manual is accessible at the VPDC website < https://www.health.vic.gov.au/quality-safety-service/victorian-perinatal-data-collection >
Your feedback will be provided to the Consultative Council on Obstetric and Paediatric Mortality and Morbidity (CCOPMM) for their consideration in finalising the changes that will be implemented for births from 1/7/2024.
The finalised changes will be released in December 2023.
[bookmark: _Toc63347079]Feedback due date
Email this Feedback form to HDSS.Helpdesk@health.vic.gov.au by COB on Friday 20 October 2023.
Contact the HDSS Helpdesk at the above email address for further information, or if you have any questions about the proposed changes.
Your details 
	Name
	

	Job title
	

	Organisation
	

	Email address
	

	Phone contact
	

	Proposal / data item title and number:

	Your feedback/comments:
Do you already collect this information?  No / Yes: same code set?   Different code set/format/rules?



What changes would be needed at your health service to implement this proposed change?



Do you have any questions about this proposal or how the information would be collected or reported?



Any other comments you’d like to make for the CCOPMM to consider?







Thank you for your interest in the ongoing enhancement of the Victorian health data collections.

	[bookmark: _Hlk37240926]More information on the VPDC, including VPDC manuals, specifications and prior year’s annual changes documents, can be found at the Victorian Perinatal Data Collection website  <https://www.health.vic.gov.au/quality-safety-service/victorian-perinatal-data-collection>
Authorised and published by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne.
© State of Victoria, Australia, Department of Health, September 2023
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